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I strongly feel that this is a grossly unconstitutional and unethical overreach on the 

part of our Oregon leadership. This unconstitutional targeting must stop. If this 

amendment does not get shut down immediately, I fear gravely for Oregons future. 

This bill flaunts false promises of safety and security to the ignorant while swiftly 

granting more power to our tyrant officials. Oregons citizenry should not be subject to 

this erosion of our countries core values and our families should not be stripped of 

their birthright to to acquire and bear firearms to protect themselves without 

infringement. This bill will cause devastation across the state, strip innocent people of 

their rights, and facilitate more needless blood shed in the streets. 


